
Professor Sir David Watson 
 A memorial lecture 

Monday 19th October 2015, 6.30-9pm 
Sallis Benney Theatre, Grand Parade, University of Brighton 

 
 

 

 

“The precious path of learning, community-university 
engagement: past, present and future” Professor Stuart Laing 

Followed by panel response, audience discussion and refreshments 
 
 

The Community University Partnership Programme invites you to celebrate 
the contribution to community-university partnerships of our much missed 

colleague 
 
 

         Please RSVP by Friday 9th October to: 
            Southcoastevents@brighton.ac.uk 


